

REDLAKE VALLEY VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE

ORDINARY MEETING, 7.30 pm THURSDAY 8th FEBRUARY, 2018

AGENDA

1. Minutes from previous meeting and action points if not already on the agenda.
2. Declarations of interest
3. *Writing to thank Midshires Coop for recent grant aid and to invite staff to see how the money was spent (Dave)*
4. Arts Alive events – to agree roles and responsibilities
5. To consider if the web-based Ticket Source platform is a useful way to sell tickets (Patrick)
6. Update on forthcoming Out of the Box Arts Alive event (Jacqueline)
7. To discuss running a music gig for later in the year (Becky)
8. To discuss alternative arrangements for housekeeping (Beryl)
9. *To discuss the idea of occasional pub evenings (Di)*
10. Update on signage (Patrick/Jim)
11. Curtains update (Christine/Jim)
12. *To discuss the need for a replacement DVD player (Christine)*
13. Further thoughts on hall exterior improvements (Dave?)
14. What to do with the old Chapel Lawn sign (Patrick)
15. *Mailchimp (or similar) minutes circulation (Patrick)*
16. Date and arrangements for AGM